
FOR SALE ON BID 

1994 FORD 
 F-150 

MINIMUM BID: $500.00 

The City of Crystal Falls is now accepting bids on a 1994 
Ford F-150. This former public works vehicle will be sold 
“as is” and can be seen at the City Hall at 401 Superior 
Avenue in Crystal Falls, Michigan. (Photos and additional 
information available at www.crystalfalls.org ) 

Bids must be sealed and marked as “1994 Ford F-150 
Bid” and delivered to the City Clerk/Treasurer at 401 
Superior Avenue, Crystal Falls, MI  49920, by 3:30 p.m. on 
Monday, February 13, 2017.  Bids will be opened and 
considered at the City Council meeting scheduled for 
5:30 p.m. that same date. 

The City of Crystal Falls reserves the right to reject any 
and all bids. 

       Tara L. Peltoma 
       City Clerk/Treasurer  


